Principal Message 4/8/22
Stevenson Families,

Well, our first week of FSA testing is complete. The students have learned so much and | am confident
that they will show what they know on the tests. Our next round of FSA testing will take place the first
week of May.

Our First and Second Grade students put on their first live performance this week. Their Spring
Sensation production of Bada Bing, It’s Spring! was fabulous! The kiddos certainly provided us with a
celebration of spring. The costumes, dances, songs, and dialogue sure put a smile on my face. Excellent
job Penguins! If you would like your own copy of the production, pre-orders are now being taken online.
Please clink the link to place your order: https://tinyurl.com/SpringSensationMedia

Time is running out to order your yearbook - the website will remain open to accept orders until April
15th, at 5:00 p.m. https://www.strawbridge.net/services/yearbooks/. Please note, no extra copies will
be ordered or available for sale in the office. All orders must be placed through the Strawbridge
website. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Monroe.

We would like to support our OM team as they get ready to travel to World Competition in lowa. This is
an expensive trip. To help offset some of the cost, a special Out of Uniform day will be held on April
12™. A minimum donation of $1.00 to participate is required. Remember that clothing must adhere to
BPS Dress Code Policy (no spaghetti straps, appropriate length shorts, no tank tops for boys, etc.) Also a
Beef-o-Brady’s Spirit Night will be held on April 14" at the Merritt Island location. Please come out,
place your order, and support our students!

If you are looking for something to do with the family tomorrow, Edgewood is hosting a Craft & Food
Truck Event tomorrow from 9 am to 3 pm. I'm sure you will see many of our families, past and present,
there. Also, our uniform vendor All Uniform Wear in Melbourne is having a 40% off sale tomorrow.

Our Parent Fundraising Group elections have concluded. Electronic ballots were collected, and all
candidates were approved. The Chairperson is Tammy Palermo, Treasurer is Maria Goetz, Secretary is
Maria Bernard, PALs Liaison is Corrin Penerian, and Events Liaison is Jennifer Windsor. Thank you to this
wonderful group of ladies that work diligently to support our students, staff, and programming.

Remember next Friday, April 15™ there is no school. Also remember to sign up to assist in our car loop if
you can. 2021-2022 Class Parents: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com)

That’s it for this week. Have a wonderful weekend! I'll see you in the car loop Monday!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Fleeger
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